COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1st June, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowle dge the recelipt of your letter of the
Slst ultimo respecting the s.s."LANRICK"™, and in reply thereto
I have to inform you that a copy of the Rpt.Cll for this vessel
was forwarded to the Cwners on the 27th May, 1937 and
acknowledged by them the next day.

In the circumstances the Rpt.Cll (contd.,) is beihg
forward-d direct to the Owners, who are being requested to
attach the same to the Rpt.Cll and place both reports on board.

I am,Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,
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